

enriching minds. fostering faith.

OLW Alumni Newsletter - Happy Thanksgiving November 2017

At the All Saints Day mass, fifth graders continued the tradition of processing in dressed as a saint. For at least 20 years, fifth graders have chosen a saint, learned about the life and death of that saint, and then dressed as that saint for Mass. After Mass, they give presentations to the elementary students. It's a great way for students to learn from each other.

Some Adv. Carlot Michael Car

The Season of Thanks and Giving At OLW, we are thankful for: the teachers and administrators that

are teaching our students to be eager learners and good Catholic citizens; the students who smile everyday and show kindness to each other; the parents who have chosen this school over others; the alumni who have left a legacy of excellence; the parish community who offer support and prayers.

Here are some Thanksgiving projects that are posted in the hallways

in the elementary building. We love to see what our students are grateful for.



Table of ContentsCome Celebrate Thankso

Come Celebrate Thanksgiving
Mass at OLW
#GivingTuesday
The Sad Passing of Mrs. Sweeney

Quick Links

Our Website

Update Alumni Info

Donate to OLW
Email Us

twitter

facebook

instagram

